
 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

Good Evening DHS Community: 

Well, it's been a crazy few days as we begin the process of Distance Learning at DHS.  First and 

foremost, I want to ensure that everyone is practicing social distancing and remaining healthy. 

As for our Distance Learning Plan, I really need to ask for your support.  Our teachers have spent 

a great deal of time preparing lessons that will support and enhance your child's skills.  Each day, 

your child will have assignments in every subject that need to be completed that day.  In order 

for your child to not fall behind, please work with your child to maintain their studies.  As of 

now, Delran Schools will be closed until April 20th; however, as we can all see from the news, 

this may be longer. 

In order for your child to maintain skills and begin to learn new material, setting a routine early 

will be of utmost importance. 

As for meal distribution, we will continue to provide meals each Wednesday from several drop-

off points.  Please look for Dr. Brotschul's email soon. 

Also, I have been trying to contact many families over the past week or so and the phone 

numbers and email addresses in Realtime are incorrect.  Please make sure that you sign-on to the 

Parent Portal and update your contact information. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel S. Finkle 

Principal 

 

 

 

Daniel S. Finkle 
Principal 
 

Danielle R. Jones 
Assistant Principal 
 

Brian M. Stolarick 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

 

 

DELRAN HIGH SCHOOL 
50 Hartford Road 

Delran, NJ 08075 

 

Telephone: 856-461-6100 

Fax: 856-764-6177 

www.delranschools.org 


